
 

Seismic Rehabilitation Grants Accepting 

Applications 

The Seismic Rehabilitation Grant Program is accepting applications from September 6, 

2022, until December 16, 2022 at 5 pm. All of the forms needed to apply can be found on 

our web page at:  https://www.oregon.gov/biz/programs/SRGP/Pages/default.aspx 

Please note the forms have been updated to include all of the latest requirements, including 

engineering requirements.  We have posted updated guidance pieces which are important 

to read before beginning the application process. You must use the newest version of all the 

forms for your submission. 

Our goal is to be able to announce awards for this round of funding by the end of April 2023. 

There will be $55 million for school projects and $25 million for emergency service projects. 

The maximum award for the seismic program is $2.5 million per building. 

We encourage all school retrofits to be designed as Risk Category IV building.  However, at 

a minimum, school projects must design the retrofit as Risk Category III building unless the 

project is for a shelter which then must be designed as Risk Category IV building.  All 

emergency service building projects must design the retrofit as Risk Category IV building in 

order to be eligible for a grant. 

If you need any further information please contact Gloria Zacharias at 

Gloria.Zacharias@biz.oregon.gov 
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